Oroville Civil Service
Monday, July 26, 2021 

Meeting called to order at 4:32 pm by Chairman Richard Werner.

Present:  Commissioners Richard Werner, Mike Sibley, and Joe King
Others present: Emily Finsen and Chief Langford
Absent: N/A

     Approval of the minutes from the June 28, 2021 regular meeting. Motion by Mike to approve the minutes as written, second by Joe; motion carried.

No scheduled appearances.

Commission discussed a final review of the updates Rules and Regulations, Joe motioned that it be passed and sent for City Council for approval, Mike seconded, motion carried. The Commission Commended Finsen for the excellent job that she has done.

Next item of business was regarding a letter of notice submitted by Chief Langford. The letter stated that Scott Schmid has graduated from the academy, been granted full police powers, and is state certified. His 12-month probationary period started July 1, 2021.

Under new business, Chief Langford has requested that an eligibility list be made. There was discussion about having both entry level and lateral level applicants if available. An Oral Board Date was set to Saturday, October 2, 2021. 	

Next Regular Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, August 23, 2021.

As there being no further business, motion by Joe to adjourn the meeting at 5:00 pm, second by Mike; motion carried.


Approval of Minutes:		           ______________________________________
				Richard Werner, Chairman

			______________________________________
				Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman

					______________________________________
				Joe King, Commissioner
Submitted by:
Emily Finsen
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